			
	ITEA Annual Conference and Summer School (Kuhmo Nectar) 2015 

The Institute of Transport Economics – Norwegian Centre for Transport Research (TØI), in collaboration with the Department of Economics at the University of Oslo (UiO) is pleased to announce that the Annual Conference and Summer School of the International Transportation Economics Association (ITEA) will be held in Oslo, Norway June 15-19, 2015. 

Please note that February 23, 2015 is deadline for the submission of extended abstracts (2-4 pages). The submission platform will be opened soon. 

As soon as papers are selected and the schedule is formed, a comprehensive programme will be made available. Information about the Conference and Summer School will be updated at the Conference website.

Please mark your calendar!
- ITEA Summer School (Kuhmo Nectar): June 15-17, 2015
- ITEA Conference (Kuhmo Nectar): June 17-19, 2015.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.
- Questions related to the Conference: itea.conf2015@toi.no 
- Questions related to the Summer School: itea.school2015@toi.no  

We look forward seeing you in Oslo!

With kind regards, 
The ITEA Annual Conference and Summer School on Transportation Economics (Kuhmo Nectar) 2015:
Meeting Organizers
Gunnar Lindberg (TØI) and Beate Elvebakk (TØI) (2015 Summer School and Conference Chairs)
Robin Lindsey (President, ITEA) 
Marc Ivaldi (Chair, ITEA Scientific Committee)
Jan Brueckner (Chair, ITEA Summer School Committee) 
	  

	 






	  



	



